
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1242 
 

Asked on 28 October 2022 
 

MR D CRISAFULLI ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to patients waiting for elective surgery— 
Will the Minister provide (reported separately by Hospital and Health service and each 
calendar month) beginning 1 January 2021, the number of patients whose elective 
surgery category (a) was downgraded (e.g. category 1 downgraded to category 2) and 
(b) was upgraded (e.g. category 2 upgraded to category 1)? 
 

ANSWER 
 
Information pertaining to the treatment of elective surgery patients by urgency category 
is publicly reported via the Queensland Hospital Performance website. Publicly 
reported information can be accessed via this URL: 
http://www.performance.health.qld.gov.au/  
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